
 
 
 

Cypress Bay Club and Activities UPDATE—October 20, 2020 
 

1. All clubs continue to operate in a virtual setting until otherwise notified (club members 
are not to organize on-campus or off-campus in any capacity as it pertains to activity 
related to their specific club).  Project approval forms can be submitted and we will look 
at each request individually with safety the highest of priorities. 

2. Club meetings and parameters for meeting have been established by your club sponsor 
and club officers.  Meetings should take place on an approved platform set forward by the 
Broward County Public Schools.  In this case, Cypress Bay is encouraging the use of 
TEAMS as the appropriate platform. 

3. Club fundraising should be discussed with club sponsors and in many cases will need to 
be tempered due to the economic impact of COVID-19 on so many across South Florida. 

4. IOC meetings have begun and will held virtually until otherwise notified.  Each club is 
expected to have representation at these meetings.   

5. Due to the impact of COVID-19 and the many logistical challenges it presents, we have 
frozen any new clubs for the 2020-21 school year.  We plan on opening up our portal for 
new club applications in February 2021.  If you applied last year, we would encourage 
you to re-apply in February 2021.  

6. Next week will be Club Rush week as a great deal of information will be available about 
our many clubs at Cypress Bay.  Students should monitor their Class Canvas page for 
further information. 

 
***Band Activities will commence on October 20, 2020 with practices scheduled outdoors by 
the band director.  He will be communicating practice protocols and guidelines that students will 
need to adhere to.  For specific band questions, please reach out to Cypress Bay Band Director 
Brett Dawson at brett.dawson@browardschools.com*** 
 
Student and staff safety remain as the utmost of importance!  We are in continuing 
communication with BCPS regarding safety and health protocols.   
 
We encourage everyone to continue implementing social distancing practices and wear a face 
covering in public places. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via email at: scott.selvidge@browardschools.com 
 

 


